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Joanne McCartney AM, Chair of the Police and Crime Committee  

 
  London Assembly 

  City Hall 
   The Queen’s Walk 
  London, SE1 2AA 
   
 
 
 
   
  28 February 2012 

 
 

 

   

 

Dear Kit 
 

Thank you for your attendance at the Police and Crime Committee last week.  It was a useful 
discussion and I am grateful for your positive engagement with the Committee’s work. 
 
During the meeting you committed to write with further information regarding clarification of the 
riot damage costs which the Government will cover.  I would appreciate a response before the next 
Police and Crime Committee on 8 March 2012 if possible please.   
 
I have also written to the Deputy Commissioner of the Metropolitan Police Service in relation to two 
issues he offered to write to the Committee about and I enclose a copy of that letter for your 
information.   
 
Thank you in advance for taking the time to prepare a response. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Joanne McCartney AM 

Chair of the Police and Crime Committee  
 
Enc. Letter to the Deputy Commissioner of Police of the Metropolis dated 28 February 2012 

Kit Malthouse AM 
Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 
Mayor’s Office for Policing and Crime 
10 Dean Farrar Street 
London 
SW1H ONY 
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